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Friday 13th May 2022 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 
 
It’s not long to go now until the camping adventure begins!  We’d like to gather some final 
information from the children so we can ensure everyone is catered for on the camping trip.  Please 
complete this form and return to the school by Wednesday 18th May. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 4 Team. 
 
 
Child’s name________________________________________________________________ 
 
Class:______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dietary Restrictions: __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Meal Choices: 
Please circle your child’s meal choice below: 

 

My child would like to have vegetarian meals provided throughout this trip      YES   /    NO 

 

Packed lunches: 
On Wednesday the 8th of June, we ask that all children bring a packed lunch to school with them.  
Due to allergies, please do not include any products containing nuts in your child’s packed lunch. 

 

 

• My child is entitled to a free school meal and I would like the school to provide a 

packed lunch for my child on Wednesday 8th of June      YES   /   NO 

Please circle their choice of sandwich filling below (please select one) 
 

HAM  / CHEESE  / TUNA 
 

 

• For the remainder of our trip, a packed lunch will be provided for every child on the 

trip. 

Please circle their choice of sandwich filling below (please select one): 
 
  HAM  / CHEESE  / TUNA 
 
 


